
Dear Jennifer Deck Samuelson and Members of the Vermont State Board of Education,  
 
Attached is a letter from the Vermont Art Educators Association calling urgently for support and clarity 
in The Arts under the Education Quality Standards. We respectfully request your review and 
consideration for greater equity for our students.  
 
Thank you, 
Kim Desjardins  
 
--  
Kim Desjardins 
Visual Artist and Art Educator 
K-4 Bellows Free Academy, Fairfax, VT 
President, Vermont Art Educators Association  
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.vtarteducators.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7CSBE.PublicComment%40vermont.gov%7C6b13bc4ebe894fbb1c4208dbcd957b10%7C20b4933bbaad433c9c0270edcc7559c6%7C0%7C0%7C638329814251265600%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BIzHXFvZopz13dBiKL0iodp0afP4gZU1hk0R6ib1qXc%3D&reserved=0

